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To the Board of Directors of  
South Suburban Park and Recreation District  
and to anyone else to whom it may be of concern: 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a 
quorum of the South Suburban Park and Recreation District  
Board of Directors plans to attend  

The South Metro Chamber’s 2016 Economic Forecast Breakfast 
Friday, January 15, 2016, 7:30–9 am 
Denver Marriott South at Park Meadows, 10345 Park Meadows Drive 
This event is open to the public. Further, 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that  
the South Suburban Park and Recreation District  
Board of Directors plans to hold  

A Special Joint Meeting with the Littleton City Council 
Tuesday, January 26, 2016; starting time at 6:30 pm; in the 
Littleton City Council Chambers, 2255 West Berry Avenue. 
The main purpose of the meeting is to receive a preliminary findings presentation from the 
City’s consultant, for the Littleton Parks & Recreation Master Plan project. This meeting is 
open to the public.  

This is not a posting of a regularly scheduled meeting of the Board. A complete agenda 
for regular meetings and study sessions is displayed on the District website, 
www.sspr.org, approximately five days before each session date; and the Board may 
consider other items brought to them. If you would like additional information relating to 
these or any of the Board’s sessions, please call 303/798-5131. 

South Suburban Park and Recreation District 
By: /s/ Pamela M. Eller, Secretary of the Board of Directors                                              /ds 


